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frankpage@libero.it <" frankpage@libero.it">
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:40 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
New CFTC Forex Margin Proposal

Dear CFTC secretary,

I am a Britsh forex trader and I just wish to state my full approval of CFTC
to limit forex margin to 10:! in the U.S.. This will be absolutely great for
the U.K. when most of the US traders and brokers transfer their accounts over.
Is this your real intention to help the U.K. financial industry? Please keep
up the good work!

Best Regards
Frank Page


